
January 12, 2024

Dear 6th Grade Parent/Guardian:

It’s time to register your child for 7th grade at RHAMMiddle School for the
2024-2025 school year. Registration starts January 16, 2024.

There are three steps in the registration process.

Step 1 Registration, Step 2 Registration Part 2, and Step 3 Course Selection.

All three steps need to be completed by Friday, February 16, 2024.

Region 8- Online Registration Process

Step 1 Registration –

Visit RHAMMiddle School Website: https://rms.rhamschools.org/

● Click “Enrolling Students” located in the gold bar on the main page"
● Click “Registration Form Link”
● For the ENTRY YEAR field SELECT 2024-2025.
● For the Entry Date field use the calendar icon and select 8/29/2024
● You will need a valid email address to proceed with the enrollment process.

You DO NOT have to provide Proof of Residency if your student is coming from
Andover, Hebron or Marlborough Elementary.

● Submit

You will need to complete another Registration form for each child attending
Regional School District 8.

https://rms.rhamschools.org/


Step 2 Registration Part 2 Process -

Within a few days, you will receive an email with important information for the
next step of the registration. Carefully read and follow the steps in the email.

Step 3 Course Selection -

Once the Registration steps 1 and 2 are completed you will receive an email
with a link to complete a course selection form. The course selection form is
where you will select which World Language, Band and/or Chorus, and choice of
some electives - General Music or Personal Wellness and Art 7 or Digital Design 7.
(see attached MS Guide to Programs)

As a reminder, if your child has elected to apply to the Inquiry program the
application is also due back by Friday, February 16, 2024 to RHAMMiddle
School. This application can be completed and submitted separately or can be
filled out on the course selection form. The application is also available on our
website.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to call or email, Mrs. Gail Beaulieu
at 860-228-9423 ext. 4704 or gail.beaulieu@rhamschools.org.

Thank you,

Dr. Michael Seroussi

RHAMMiddle School Principal


